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3819 E. Miami Ave.
Phoenix, AZ. 85040



April 11, 2016
Dear Central Chemical, Inc Customers:
Central Chemical, Inc. has been a family owned company since 1984, providing quality products and services for the Phoenix Metro area. We are pleased to announce that as of March 25, 2016 the transfer of ownership has been passed on to the next generation.  Brandon Smith and Arnel Smith (Will Loyd’s daughter) have taken over the ownership of Central Chemical, Inc. Brandon has served as Operations Manager for 13 of the last 16 years with Central Chemical, Inc. 
We want to assure you our customers that you can expect the same excellent service, dedication and quality you have come to expect. With this new ownership change we will be working on strengthening our partnership with suppliers to make sure that we can deliver you the competitive pricing. 
We are currently working with a chemist in the automotive field to help bring new and innovative products to the market for the future.  As a manufacturer we can help create custom options to better suit your company’s needs. So please let us know if we can be of any help to your company as we move into the future. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
Brandon Smith
Arnel Smith
Central Chemical, Inc.
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